
12 Νοεμβρίου 2009

Regarding FYROM state persecution on religious 
grounds
Ξένες γλώσσες / In English

Your Excellency,

The recently published International Religious Freedom Report 2009 for FYROM 
(26.10.2009) by the U.S. State Department, was in the FYROM media cited mostly 
with the sentence from the report stating that: “The Government generally 
respected religious freedomin practice.” Here, it is necessary to underscore the 
Freedom House statement that FYROM journalism is still partly free and that 
“political appointees are frequently named to senior positions in state-owned 
media, the main source of information for most of the population”
(http://freedomhouse.org/template.cfm?page=22&year=2009&country=7651).

Read more… (περισσότερα…)
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